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Regarding: 

Proposed §§ 21.29a, 21.156b and 21.273a -I believe that these proposed changes will help clarify and give 

clear direction to the nurses in Pennsylvania with regard to reporting expectations in Pennsylvania. As a nurse 

educator for LPN's, I am responsible for delivery of rules governing professional practice. The importance of 

reporting crimes and discipline sends a message of accountability for practice and protection o f the citizens in 

Pennsylvania. 

§ 21.132(b) regarding the addition of language to further clarify the term units is of great help to those of us 

who teach and are responsible for reviewing CEU's for our faculty. 

The question about unit verses course comes up frequently. Hopefully with the implementation of these 

changes, this confusion will cease to be an issue. 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. 

Margaret Cybualrz, MSN, RN 

PRISM Career Institute 

Philadelphia, PA 19047 
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